
 

 
 

KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
DATE: October 16, 2024 

TO: Board of Directors 

RE: Public Safety Building Project Budget Revision and Update 

   SUBMITTED BY: Mary Morris-Mayorga, General Manager 
 

 

Recommended Action 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the Revised Project Budget of $9,731,964 to allow for 
final change order resolution and closing out the project. 
  
Background 

We are completing final items to coordinate the official move into the Public Safety Building which 
we anticipate to occur by the end of October if not sooner once we have communication systems 
aligned. In the coming week, we hope to establish a date for an open house that would occur 
approximately mid-November to allow everyone to get settled. 
 
Fiscal Impact 

As we have worked toward change order resolution upon recommendation of Mack5 and legal 
counsel, we reviewed the full project detail and noted costs which need to be reclassified to the 
appropriate category. In addition, now that we are nearly complete with the project more of the 
costs are known. The budget below is included for approval to allow for additional contingency in 
resolving change orders; however, this will be mitigated to the extent possible. 
 

 


